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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

It looks like winter is still with us.  We got about nine inches of snow here in

this area Thursday morning.  The National Weather Service says the temperature

is supposed to be in the 70's Wednesday and Thursday, that should melt most of

the snow.  The temperature has been coming up the past couple days and roads are

starting to clear off.  Most of my electronic clocks set themselves ahead during

the night, but I have a couple that I have to set.  I heard on the news the

government is talking about keeping Day Light Savings Time year round, starting

in 2023.  I hope they get it passed.  The only thing wrong with having only one

time is, people will forget to change the batteries in the smoke and CO

detectors, and I'll have less to write about.

Not much to talk about this week so I'll remind some of the SYSOPs for the main

NODEs and PBBSs in your area.  If you have one of newer TNCs, such as the

Kantronics KPC3 Plus, with Version 9.0 and 9.1 firmware, it has lot more memory,

and the PBBSs can have about 100K in their PBBS.  Also when posting messages in

the PBBS for anyone to see, you might use the ST command and not the S or SP.

If you post a message to someone using S or SP, and you put in the wrong

callsign, the person it's going to won't be able to see the message.  This is

just a couple things I thought I'd talk about.  If you have any questions that

you have about the DAREN system, or Packet Radio in general, you might let me

know, and I'll try to get you an answer.

I need to make a trip to Columbus, Ohio, Thursday morning with Kendale Peterson,

KD8QAK, so I'll posting the DAREN News and State Wide DAREN Net Announcement

Wednesday evening.  I usually post it on Thursday mornings.

Hope to see a bunch of you at the Charleston Hamfest next Saturday.

There were 38 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week. Terry Meadows,

KC8TAM, who has been participating in the net since October 31, 1992, has

completed 150 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate as soon as I can

find time to start printing certificates up.  There was one new check-in to the

net this week, and that is Victoria Turner, KE8UDG, from Sugar Grove, WV.  From

the address, it looks like she may be related to Mike Turner, WV8MT.  I want to

welcome Victoria to the DAREN system, and hope she participates in the net as

often as possible.
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